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CityOffices Closed inObservance of VeteransDay

Sweetwater, Texas – In honor of Veterans Day, all non-emergency city offices will be
closed onMonday, November 11, 2024. Regular city services will resume on Tuesday,
November 12.

Important ServiceUpdates:

● Emergency Services: Police, fire, and emergencymedical services will remain
operational to serve the community 24/7.

● TrashCollection: Residential trash and recycling services will continue on their
regular schedule with no changes on Veterans Day.

The City encourages all residents to join in recognizing and honoring the sacrifices
made by veterans and their families.We look forward to resuming normal
operations on Tuesday.
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